
TACOMA EYE at Westgate
6004 N Westgate Blvd

Suite 180
Tacoma, WA 98406

25 April 2022

To: NBN Vision Plan
c/o Erendira Arriaga
2323 Eastlake Avenue East
Seattle, WA 98102

Erendira,

Dr Meers has been a credentialed provider with NBN Vision Plan  for several years.  We are writing to 
let you know we would like to Terminate our contract (effective 60 calander days from the date 
affixed at the top of this letter). We would still plan to see your patients “out of network” where they 
may submit their invoices for services and products provided by our office  directly to you on their own
behalf

In the future, if warranted, we’d love to apply to be a provider for NBN  again. But at this time we want
to formally notify you that we will not be participating in the plan. Please remove us from your 
directory of NBN vision plan providers. If you have questions please contact us at the number below.

Kindest regards and we hope to work with you again in the near future, 

Dr George Meers & Associates
Tacoma Eye at Westgate
6004 N Westgate Blvd
Suite 180
Tacoma, WA 98406
253-220-2563


